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association of university and college employees 

March 11 , 1982 

To: Sheila Porter, Ulrika Hilborn, Wendy Lymer and Cheryl Kensick 

Your names have been passed along to me as people that are interested 
in day care at UBC. I am sure you are aware of the present critical situation 
with respect to the Acadia Day Care area. 

There is an article in the collective agreement, 30.04 Daycare, that 
reads: 

"The University agrees to do all that is reasonably possible 
to assist the Union in securing suitable daycare facilities 

for employees of the University of British Columbia, with 
particular reference to the recommendations of the President's 
Ad Hoc Committee on Day Care. 11 

With this in mind I recently wrote to Nathan Divinsky, the Chairman 
of the President's Advisory Committee on Day Care stating we would like to 
make a presentation on day care . Joyce Diggins and I have planned to meet 
outside the entrance to the Acute Care Hospital cafeteria, Friday, March 19, 
1982 at 11:45 a .m. to discuss just what should be in the presentation and 
how we should go about making our presentation. Mr. Divinsky has told me 
after they tour the area on March 27th he will give me a date for a meeting. 

If you are still interested in this subject and have ideas that 
should be included in the presentation please come on Friday . 

cc: Joyce Diggins 

Yours truly, 

Carole Cameron 
Union Organiser 
AUCE Local 1 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. VGT 1 W5 
Telephone: 224-2308 


